Azatbaycan Mikromaliyya Assosiasiyas!

Azerbaljan Micro-finance Assaciation

Ne 105 -10- 2015 October 28, 2015

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global
Compact is the preparation and posting of a Communication on
Engagement (COE) that comprises of a statement of continued support
for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions in regard to
organization’s efforts to support the UN Global Compact in advancing the
ten principles and to engage in the initiative and a measurement of
outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to
responsibility changes within association.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a
COE that describes our company’s efforts and progress to support and to
engage with the Global Compact. Our new COE report will be posted on
the UN Global Compact website by 29 January, 2016 at the latest.

Sincerely/)

Mrs. Jhale Hajiyeva

Azerbaijan Micro-finance Association(AMFA)
Executive Director

44 Jafar Jabbarli str, Caspian Plaza I, 5" floor; Baku, Azerbaijan
Tel: + 994 12 437 16 45; Fax: +994 12 437 23 39
E-mail: amfa@amfa.az
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